
 

Appendix B 
 
 

Admissions above the published admission number 
 
The Central Bedfordshire Admissions Forum has agreed the following exceptions 
which may result in the admission number for a school being exceeded: 
 
• The admission of catchment area pupils, where the parent has expressed a 

preference (whether first, second or third), for the catchment school as part of 
the normal admissions round and in accordance with the published 
admissions arrangements. This is not, however, a guarantee of a place 
 

• The admission of pupils who have a Statement of Special Educational Needs 
which names the school, when that pupil has either been assessed or moved 
into the area outside the normal admissions round  
 

• The admission of pupils in accordance with the Fair Access Protocol 
 

• The admission of pupils who have moved into the area, where there is no 
other suitable school within a reasonable travelling distance, or where the 
admission of an additional catchment area child would not prejudice the 
provision of efficient education or the efficient use of resources. Before 
admitting children under this exception, governing bodies that are their own 
admission authority should consult their Local Authority who will be able  to 
advise whether the first of these conditions applies 
 

• The admission of a looked after child outside of the normal admissions round 
as a result of a direction by the local authority acting as corporate parent 
 

• The admission of a child in very exceptional circumstances in which the Local 
Authority and the headteacher are in agreement that not to agree to admit the 
child would be perverse 
 

• The admission of a twin or children from multiple births provided the 
admission would not cause a breach of infant class size limits. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 2011 
 
g:\pab\admiss\word\forum central beds\22 march 11\above pan.doc 


